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As we reflect on the work of the Servant Ministry committee over the past year, we wish to 
provide an update on our efforts, challenges, and plans for the future. 

In previous years, our committee operated with a budget of $15,000, enabling us to serve 
and support area charities and individuals in need. However, due to a budget shortfall, we 
were left with no funding in 2023. While we were hopeful for a restored budget of $10,000 in 
2024, that allocation was unfortunately retracted due to ongoing financial constraints. 

Despite these challenges, we are grateful to report that we were able to distribute $1,500 to 
assist individuals in need during the past year. This act of service underscores our 
commitment to the ministry’s mission, even in the face of limited resources. 

Our committee currently consists of Carol Alvis, Mandy Atkins, and Susan Hyatt. We are 
actively looking to grow the committee this year, with the hope of identifying underserved 
nonprofits to whom we can contribute. If you are interested in joining this important ministry, 
please do not hesitate to reach out to any of our committee members. 


